
 

11th December 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Wednesday 8th January 2020 to launch their exciting new topic, ‘Where 

do Bong Trees Grow?’ the children in Year 2 will be welcoming visitors from 

the Feathers and Fur Falconry Centre. 

 

The main focus for the English unit of the topic is ‘The Owl and the Pussycat’ 

poem.  This visit will give the children the opportunity to see owls and other 

birds first hand, as well has having an entertaining and educational talk by 

the experienced team from Feathers and Fur. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.50 from each child to cover 

the cost of this visit. Would you please pay online using ParentPay. This is 

accessible via the school website, or by going to www.parentpay.com. If you 

need any help logging on to ParentPay or need a new activation code 

please pop into the school office or let us know.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, without it, we would not be able to 

have these exciting visitors.  However, if you have any questions or concerns, 

please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Estcourt and Mrs Andrew 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 2 Feathers and Fur – Wednesday 8th January 

 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________ Class: ____________ 

 

I do / do not give consent for my child to take part. 

 

□  I have paid £4.50 towards the visit on ParentPay. 

 

□  I would like to discuss payment options with the office. 

 

 

Signed: __________________________ (parent/carer) 

http://www.parentpay.com/

